
Public Notice: 21st Century Community Learning Center Grant 

West Contra Costa Unified School District will be applying for 21st Century Community Learning Center 
Grants which will provide funding for continuing (or expanding) after-school enrichment programs that 
partner schools and communities to provide academic support, safe and constructive alternatives for 
students, and family literacy services for parents.  The schools included in the Elementary/Middle School  
application are Bayview, Chavez, DeJean, Downer, Helms, King, Lincoln, Montalvin, Nystrom, Peres, and 
Verde.  The schools included in the High School Application are Greenwood Academy, Kennedy High 
School, and Richmond High School. 

Each program must consist of two elements: academic assistance, educational enrichment, and family 
literacy services.   The application due date is January 26, 2018. 

The 21st Century Community Learning Centers (21st CCLC) program is funded by the U.S. Department of 
Education and administered by the California Department of Education (CDE).  21st CCLC grants present 
a significant opportunity to create or expand after school programs. For more information about this 
grant and to download the request for applications, go to  

https://www.cde.ca.gov/fg/fo/profile.asp?id=4083  

https://www.cde.ca.gov/fg/fo/profile.asp?id=4082  

For more information please contact Katharine Sullivan, Coordinator of WCCUSD Expanded Learning 
Programs at (510) 307-4652 or ksullivan@wccusd.net. 
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